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Tai Hang Fire Dragon Dance

The Tai Hang Fire Dragon Dance is one of the most 
anticipated and colourful celebrations of the Mid-
Autumn Festival in Hong Kong. Many Hong Kong 
 people and tourists line the streets of Tai Hang to
 catch a glimpse of the spectacular 67-metre Tai Hang
 fire dragon. This year our Chief Executive Carrie Lam
 came to witness the dragon's fiery dance. Our
 students, Ryan Leung (P.3L) and Janah Semera (P.6S)
 presented their pictures of the fire dragon to our
 Chief Executive on behalf of Li Sing Tai Hang School.
 We all had a memorable Mid-Autumn Festival

Post-exam visits 

The Understanding Adolescent Project (UAP) enables students to have an in-depth understanding of 
resilience through engaging in challenging activities.  

Contact information

Understanding Adolescent Project (UAP) 

P.6 students visit the Legislative Council.

P.2 students visit Happy Valley Police Station.P.5 students visit the Lego Store in Times Square.

P.2 students visit the Cultural Museum

Respect for Intellectual Property Rights on the Internet

Interactive Drama



School Picnic 
Parents and students enjoyed different performances and games at the Christmas Party on 20th December, 2017. The weather was great on the 2017 School Picnic. Students and parents enjoyed the activities at the Hong 

Kong Baptist Assembly camp. Students played on the rope net and archery range, made handicrafts and took 
part in the whole school activities sessions. All students left the camp full of joy and happiness. We are 
already looking forward to the School Picnic in 2018.

Chinese Art Exhibition 
and Booth Game

Christmas Party 

Our choir members performed at the “Wan Chai 
District Fire Safety Carnival”. Our school manager 
Mr. Lam Sek Kong was a guest at the carnival and 
took a photo with Choir members.

Art works produced by students in 
the Chinese Ink Painting class were 
presented on 8th January, 2018. The 
exhibition displayed a variety of 
artworks drawn with Chinese ink. The 
booth games also provided an 
opportunity for our students to learn 
more about Chinese culture.

Performance


